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Hello fellow Lakeville Lions,  

I have to say this year is flying by, we only have three more months to go in this Lions year.  I feel we 

have had a pretty good year so far.  Let's keep it up and finish strong.  

Our next dinner meeting will be on Tuesday,  March 26th.  We will be having a spaghetti potluck with 

your choice of  sauces. Members with last names starting with A-M bring some kind of salad please. 

Those whose name starts with N-Z please bring some kind of dessert. Don't forget to call Lion Jean 

DuFord with your reservations. I would like everyone's input on our dinners.  I am running out of ideas 

and would like to change it up a bit. I am thinking about having it at Potato Creek State Park when it 

warms up a bit, does that sound good?  Let me know.       

Our Fish Fry is on Friday, March 29th. We are in need of 10 members to help with getting the food ready 

and setting up at 11:00am. Additionally, we need 6 Lions to help bread the fish.  We will start filling 

orders at 4pm. Please contact  Lion Larry Ort and let him know your coming to help so he can plan 

accordingly. 

*** Important Reminder, Please turn in your tickets and money to Lion Larry Ort during the 3-27 Dinner 

Meeting !!!!! ***   

This years event is being held at the Lakeville Community Building, a first for us, and I believe it's going 

to be a great  time.  So come and do what you can and bring a friend to share in the fun.  Who knows, 

they might just be our next new member.      

The 4-H Fair is just around the corner.  Get with Jim Tillman and set your times on the work schedule. 

The more we  participate the less we have to pay out to others.  That translates to the more funds we 

have on hand to help those in our community that need it. 

It's that time of year that we have to select our new board of directors.  We have to have our new board 

turned into the  State office before May 1st. We have to have three readings completed on or before the 

dinner meeting in April.  All new members are encouraged to step up and help lead our club.  Change is a 

part of life, change is growth.  Without  change things wither and die.  New members on our board gives 

us new ideas , new energy,  and new life.  So if you have new ideas that will help us, join the board.  If 

you have someone you want to nominate, contact a board member.   If you think you want to be on the 

board, contact a board member. Each and everyone of you have something special  and unique to share 

with us. It's your time to shine. 

Yours in Lions, 

James W.  Tibbs, President  

Lakeville Lions Club 

tibbs.james829@gmail.com  

574-276-7521  


